PIN Final
Southampton City Council – Audio Visual and Software Support for SeaCity Museum

Southampton City Council would like to invite expressions of interest from suitably qualified providers for the maintenance and repairs of audio visual and software equipment in our SeaCity Museum.  The aim of this early engagement is to test the market for suppliers providing daily support for planned and reactive repairs.  The equipment includes Video Projection, Interactive Touchscreens, Large Format Displays, Audio, and more complex interactive exhibits. The museum opened in 2012 and has around 140,000 visitors a year providing a vital source of income.  
The aim is for the contract to be awarded from 1st July 2024.  The contract commencing on this date will be for a term of one year with possible extension options for a further four years.  The forthcoming procurement will be conducted via the Council’s tendering portal:
Proactis - Supplier Network (proactisp2p.com)
Providers may wish to register on the portal in readiness for a future tender. 

If you are interested in expressing an interest in this procurement, please contact Caroline Walsh on 023 8254 5849 or caroline.walsh@southampton.gov.uk before the 1st April 2024.  There is an opportunity to be on site with the Venues Manager (non technical) at SeaCity Museum either on 18th March meeting a 2pm or 27 March meeting at 9am, the visit will be a maximum of 2 hours.  This will give an opportunity to provide us with details of your organisation and relevant experience that you have in providing similar services.  
You will be required to provide an estimated value of maintenance contract along with estimated replacement costs for each of the interactives on the specification below.  This is required to be submitted by April 7th and submitted via the Proactis system.
Following this a procurement exercise will be communicated to ensure we are adhering to our procurement rules.

